
 

Page 1 of 1 

 

 

SUNSHINE COAST REGIONAL DISTRICT 
 

Question and Answers #1 

Request for Proposal No. 2411002 

Content Management Services for SharePoint  

 

Date: March 25, 2024 

Item No. 1  

Question: I notice filing and tagging emails are not in the current RFP. Will this be a separate RFP most 
likely, or can this be procured on the side to work alongside the EDRMS? 

Answer: We are still exploring options regarding emails and no decision has been made. It is not part of this 
RFP nor part of the SharePoint migration project. 


